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NOTE TO EDITORS:   NRC/CONSTELLATION MEETING POSTPONED

A planned meeting between officials from the Nuclear Regulatory Commission and
Constellation Energy Group to discuss a license renewal inspection conducted at Nine Mile Point has
been postponed.  A new date has not been set.  

The meeting had been scheduled for March 3 to discuss the NRC’s inspection of the aging
management program for Units 1 and 2 of the Nine Mile Point nuclear power plant.  The inspection is
part of the NRC review of a license renewal application for the plant, which is located in Scriba, N.Y. 
The meeting is postponed because the NRC has not completed its inspection activities.
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